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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 
Council Member Scott Benson 

THRU: 

FROM: 

Public Health and Safety Standing Committee 

David Bell, Director a 
DATE: 

Building, Safety Engineering and Environmental 
Department 

RE: January 22, 2024 

Environmental Control Inspector Positions 

The addition of one more budgeted Environmental Control Inspector position, for a total of twenty­
three (23) positions, will contribute to the Department being able to focus more acutely on trash 
enforcement. Specifically, that one position will be dedicated to trash enforcement. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, do not hesitate to contact me. 

DB/er 

CC: Honorable City Council 
Raymond Scott, Deputy Director, BSEED 
Louise Jones, City Clerk's Office 
Malik Washington, City Council Liaison 
Steven Watson, Budget Director & Deputy CFO, OCFO !Office of Budget 
Eunice Williams, Agency CFO, OCFO 
Brad Dick, Group Executive, Mayor's Office 
Sandra YuStahl, CPO, OCFO 




